
 

OFFICE OF AUDITOR OF STATE  
STATE OF IOWA 

State Capitol Building 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319-0004 

Telephone (515) 281-5834      Facsimile (515) 281-6518 

Rob Sand 
Auditor of State 

 

 

September 26, 2022 

Victoria Newton, Secretary 
Executive Council of Iowa 
State Capitol Building 
E-mail:  executivecouncil@tos.iowa.gov  

Dear Victoria: 

I respectfully request permission of the Executive Council to employ the services of the 
following CPA firms to perform the periodic examinations for the cities listed below for the 
period ended June 30, 2022 as required in Chapter 11 of the Code of Iowa. 

 
The total reimbursement for the periodic examinations shall not be for more than 

$149,800.  Copies of the proposed Agreements are attached. 

Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rob Sand 

RS/dd 
Attachment 

 

Firm Name Cities Included in Agreement Cost

Gronewold, Bell, Kyhnn Barnum, Knierim, Lohrville, Pomeroy, Somers 18,805$   
Faller, Kincheloe Duncombe, Grand Junction, Paton, Stanhope, Vincent 18,495     
BerganKDV Archer, Melvin, Ocheyden, Royal, Terril 37,500     
BerganKDV Colwell, Goodell, Grafton, Hansell, Plainfield 37,500     
BerganKDV Blairstown, Low Moor, Olin, Oxford, Stanwood 37,500     

Total 149,800$ 
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